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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this project. I agree that some people have been

reckless and distructive and that the forest needs to be preserved. We haul out other people's trash everytime we

go shooting.

I have two comments/concerns after looking at the proposal.

1. We have been to the Harris Park Shooting Range in the past. In my opinion, it is not safe to have people

shooting in three directions. Having shooters to the back of me while shooting feels unsafe. If that site it kept, I

feel shooting lanes in only one direction would improve safety there.

2. I hope that if any fees will be necessary on these sites that they will be kept to a minimum. High entry fees will

discourage use and defeat the purpose of this project which is to encourage responsible and safe recreational

shooting sports in designated areas.

Thank you for your time.

 

 


